
7/1/24, 9:35 PMBleeding Heartland Mail - Attorney General Bird Applauds Supreme Court Decision Upholding Iowa's Heartbeat Law

Page 1 of 2https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=bc08febdd9&view=pt&search=…msgid=msg-f:1803113908792496804&simpl=msg-f:1803113908792496804

Laura Belin <laurarbelin@bleedingheartland.com>

Attorney General Bird Applauds Supreme Court Decision Upholding Iowa's
Heartbeat Law

Iowa Attorney General <IowaAttorneyGeneral@public.govdelivery.com> Fri, Jun 28, 2024 at 9:03 AM
To: laurarbelin@bleedingheartland.com

AG Bird today released the following statement in response to the Iowa Supreme Court's decision upholding the heartbeat law.
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Attorney General Bird Applauds Supreme
Court Decision Upholding Iowa's Heartbeat
Law
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Thursday, June 28, 2024
Contact: Alyssa Brouillet | Communications Director | 515-823-9112 |
alyssa.brouillet@ag.iowa.gov

DES MOINES—Iowa Attorney General Brenna Bird today released the following
statement in response to the Iowa Supreme Court's decision upholding Iowa's
heartbeat law:

“Today’s supreme court decision to uphold Iowa’s heartbeat law sends a loud and
clear message: Iowa stands for life. As Attorney General, I have been so grateful
to defend Iowa’s heartbeat law and protect the unborn. While today’s decision is a
landmark victory, we know that there is work left to be done. We will keep working
to support Iowa families, parents, and the unborn as the fight for life continues.”
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